
Foothill Quilters Guild 
P.O. Box 5653 

Auburn, CA 95604-5653 
 
The Foothill Quilters Guild’s quilt show, “Stars of the Foothills,” will be held at Parkside Church, 
3885 Richardson Dr., Auburn, CA, on Friday and Saturday, September 19-20, 2025.  
 
Setup Time: 

• Date: Thursday, September 18, 2025 
• Time: 11:00 PM - 3:00 PM 

Event Hours: 
• Friday, September 19: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
• Saturday, September 20: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

 
If you are interested in being a vendor, our booth fees are: 

• $200 for a 10.5’ x 10’ single space and $400 for a 10.5’ x 20’ double space. We will 
provide chairs and one (1) 8’ x 30” table for each 10.5’ x 10’ booth. Set up will be on 
Thursday, September 18, from 2:00-5:00 p.m. 

• When completing your application, please include your email and a complete description 
of the items you plan to display. 

 
Please Note: 

• Foothill Quilters Guild assumes no responsibility for any items damaged, lost or stolen 
while at the show.  Items will not be covered by Guild insurance.  It is the vendor’s 
responsibility to have their own insurance coverage. 

• “Going out of business” or “everything marked down” sales are not allowed.   
• Certified service animals are allowed in accordance with the law. 
• We would like to receive your completed application and check by May 30, 2025, for 

purposes of advertising and inclusion in the show’s program. 
• We will contact you upon receipt of your payment and application. 

 
Please return the attached application and a check for your booth to Sharon Rizzato. 
 
 
Our forms are also available on our website: https://foothillquilters.org 

 
 


